
Customer Notice 
 

Notice is hereby given that South Hopkins Water District (“District”) will file an 
application for a rate increase. Case number 2022-00122.  Consequently, notice is 
hereby given that the District plans to file an application with the PSC on or about April 
26, 2022 seeking approval of a proposed rate adjustment.  The proposed rates shall not 
become effective until the PSC has issued an order approving these rates. 
 

Monthly Water Rates 
 

        

   Existing Proposed $ Change % Change 

5/8” x ¾ “Meter       

First 1,000 gallons (Minimum Bill) $12.78 $13.61 $0.83 6.50% 

Next 9,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $7.04 $7.51 $0.47 6.66 % 

Next 10,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $6.57 $7.01 $0.44 6.66 % 

Next 30,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $6.11 $6.52 $0.41 6.66 % 

Over 50,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $5.24 $5.59 $0.35 6.66% 

       

1 “Meter       

First 10,000 gallons (Minimum Bill) $76.14 $81.19 $5.05 6.63 % 

Next 10,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $6.57 $7.01 $0.44 6.66 % 

Next 30,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $6.11 $6.52 $0.30 6.66 % 

All Over 50,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $5.24 $5.59 $0.35 6.66 % 

       

2” Meter       

First 10,000 gallons (Minimum Bill) $141.84 $151.27 $9.43 6.65 % 

Next 30,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $6.11 $6.52 $0.41 6.66 % 

Over 50,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $5.24 $5.59 $0.35 6.66 % 

       

3” Meter       

First  60,000 gallons (Minimum Bill) $325.14 $346.77 $21.63 6.65 % 

Over 50,000 gallons per 1,000 gallons $5.24 $5.59 $0.35 6.66 % 

       

Wholesale  per 1,000 gallons $3.16 $3.37 $0.21 6.66 % 

       

 
 
 



If the PSC approves the proposed rates, then the monthly bill for a customer using an average of 4,000 
gallons per month will increase from $33.90 to $36.14.  This is an increase of $2.24 or 6.5%. 
 
The rates contained in this notice are the rates proposed by the District, but the PSC may order rates to 
be charged that differ from the proposed rates contained in this notice.  Such action may result in rates 
for consumers other than the rates shown in this notice. 
 
The District has available for inspection, at its office the application which is submitted to the PSC.  Any 
person may examine the application at the District office located at 6215 L & N Turnpike in Buffalo, 
Kentucky 42716: telephone (270) 325-3242. 
 
Any person may examine the application at the PSC’s office located at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, 
Kentucky 40601, Monday-Friday, 8:00 am- 4:30 pm or on the PSC website at http://psc.ky.gov; 
telephone (502) 564-3940. 
 
Any person may submit comments regarding the application by mail to the Public Service Commission, 
Post Office Box 615, Frankfort, KY 40602 or through its website at http://psc.ky.gov.  
 
Any person may submit a timely written request for intervention by main to the Public Service 
Commission, Post Office Box 615, Frankfort, KY 40602.  The request for intervention must establish the 
grounds for the request including the status and interest of the party.  The request may also be 
submitted by emailing it to PSCED@ky.gov.  If the PSC does not receive a written request for 
intervention within thirty (30) days of the initial publication or mailing of notice, the PSC may take final 
action on the application for a rate adjustment.  
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